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We were pleased to receive your letter concerning the travelers 
information broadcast from Jamestown Island. This letter verifies the 
test message which was broadcast on Monday, March 19, 1987, and reported 
by you from Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 

The power output of the transmitter is 10 watts and the height of the 
antenna is 21 feet. 

We should be transmitting a visitor information message on this station by 

early May. Tune in again to find out what is happening at Jamestown 
National Historic Site. 

Thank you for your interest in this park. 

Sincerely, 

tdo.mte_z_ 
Wallace N. Ne rash 
Acting Superintendent 


